DIOCESE OF WORCESTER



49 ELM STREET WORCESTER, MASSACHUSETTS 01609

COMMISSION FOR WOMEN

March 13, 2019

Dear Administrative Assistant,

Bishop Robert J. McManus and the Commission for Women invite you to Administrative Assistants' Day to be held on **Friday, April 12, 2019**, at St. Mary of the Hills Parish located at 630 Cross Street in Boylston, MA.

Bishop McManus will celebrate liturgy at 9:00 a.m. in the church. Brunch will be served in the hall following our Eucharistic celebration. We hope this format will encourage you to accept our invitation and still return to your parish/school as some have expressed a wish to do.

A special communication regarding this event is being sent to all pastors and principals from the Bishop's Office. We sincerely hope you will make arrangements to attend and that you will extend this invitation to all the administrative assistants who work with you. Please join us as we honor you on April 12th.

Most Reverend Robert J. McManus
Bishop of Worcester

Please RSVP by Friday, April 5, by mailing the slip below to Pamela Ashmankas, 5 Millbury Terrace, Millbury, MA 01527 or by e-mail to worcestercommissionforwomen@gmail.com.

Name(s) of Attendee(s)

Parish/School/Office

Phone

E-mail